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CRETAN INTERNATIONAL COMMUNITY

BOARD MEETING

Taverna Ena kai Ena Misiria, Monday 4 April 2016 @ 11.45
Present:

Peter Winterink

(PW)

President

Ingo Dietrich

(ID)

Vice President


Ralph Krueger

(RK)

Treasurer


Stuart Walsh

(SW)

Secretary

Willy Van Bellegham
(WVB)

Board Member & Membership Secretary

MINUTES OF THE MEETING
1. PW opened the meeting. All members were present.

2. Minutes of the last meeting held 16.03.2016 had been circulated in advance and published on the web-site. These were agreed.

3. No matters arising.

4. PW – items covered elsewhere in the agenda.

5. ID – items covered elsewhere in the agenda.

6. RK circulated the current financial report to all Board members in advance. These were unanimously approved for auditing purposes. Copies are available to paid up members by e-mail on request.

7. WVB confirmed paid up membership stands at 86 with more renewals anticipated as people return for the summer. €80 was handed to RK as membership income.

8. Events; with Easter, the archaeological trip and Red Cross coffee morning the calendar is very crowded over the coming weeks.

March

· 37 came to the joint lunch at Taverna Kellari 20 March
· Coach trip to Zoniana nly had about 12-13 participants but a smaller bus meant this could go ahead without making a loss.

April

· Joint lunch will be Sunday 17 March details given out at coffee morning earlier and will be e-mailed and published later.

· Coach trip will be Sunday 24 March to the War Museum at Kaves and a visit to Kallikratis followed by lunch at Le Viex Moulin.

May

· Coffee morning to be held Easter Monday 2 May at Camping Elizabeth

· Archaeology group have a weekend visit organised for the weekend 7/8 May

· Ev Wright has organised her annual Red Cross coffee morning Sunday 15 May at Camping Elizabeth

· Weekends of 22 and 29 May free for joint lunch and coach trip.

Future Events

· Cretan Diet Festival first week in July. PW to distribute existing flyer to Board members for comment.

9. RK is organising the list submitted by Syllogos Agapi and will arrange. Hand over is a little delayed as RK has to return to Germany for personal reasons. The proposes recipient of the specialist wheelchair in Maroulas has sadly passed away.
10. A.O.B. 
· WVB will be away in Belgium for our next meeting and tendered his apologies.

· RK will pass details to ID for the web-site of an OTE help service for e-mail problems.

· There were no other matters.

11. Next meeting will follow the coffee morning Monday 2 May and will be held at Camping Elizabeth, notional starting time 12.15.

12. PW thanked everyone present for attending and their input then declared the meeting closed at 12.23.
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